
BHHS Alumni Association - 241 S Moreno Drive, Beverly Hills, CA 90212

The official Beverly Hills High School Alumni Association (310) 551-5100 ext. 8219- BHHSAlumni@yahoo.com

WE WISH ALL OUR ALUMNI SAFE AND HEALTHY HOLIDAYS AS WE HEAD 
TOWARDS THE END OF A DIFFICULT YEAR.

Thank you for your ongoing support.  The BHHS Alumni Association relies on your contributions alone to sustain 
our dual goals of awarding college scholarships to meritorious graduating seniors and keeping you in touch with 
your classmates through publication of the Alumni Highlights.  While we know some of you will be limited in your 
contributions this year, we are writing you anyway to let you know our association has continued working through 
the Pandemic, even though the physical location of the school is temporarily closed (instruction has continued 
online).  We can continue to receive mail at the high school, and we are hoping the campus will re-open soon.

Your support helps deserving graduates pursue their dream of a good college education in the face of ever-
increasing costs.  Despite the veneer of prosperity in the 90210 area code, many graduating seniors live in 
higher-density, lower income areas of the city with single parents who struggle to pay the high costs necessary 
to keep their children enrolled in the award-winning Beverly Hills Unified School District.  Nevertheless, 
many of these students overcome financial challenges, rise to the top of their class, and are offered admission 
to our nation’s most selective colleges and universities. Let’s join together in affording them the world-class 
education and opportunities that were available to us as graduates of Beverly Hills High School!

Our efficiency is unparalleled.  We limit our expenses to the costs of publishing the Highlights, mailing this letter, 
and paying a small stipend to our Executive Director to ensure that your contributions support the scholarships, and 
to a lesser extent, the Alumni Hall of Fame, War Memorial, reunion assistance, and electronic outreach capabilities.

PLEASE SEND IN YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS AND CLASS NOTES TODAY! 
WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT! GO NORMANS!!!

Many thanks,

Watch for your 2021 Alumni Highlights in the spring of 2021.  Class Notes received after February 1, 
2021, will be included in the following year’s highlights.
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